
#Support DG
Supporting families and 

education staff with wellbeing

Educational Psychology and Educational Visitor 
Telephone Consultation Service

12.30pm - 3.30pm every Tuesday to Thursday

    01387 273784 or      

supportinglearners@dumgal.gov.uk

We are aware that during this difficult 
period parents, carers, childcare and 
education staff may need some support 
to help manage the wellbeing of children, 
young people and themselves. Our 
telephone consultation offers blocks of 
time when educational psychologists and 
educational visitors are able to listen, chat 
with you and offer any advice.

This confidential service began in March 
2020 and continues throughout the 
summer and into the new school year.

You can sign up for a call-back by e-mailing  

supportinglearners@dumgal.gov.uk or by calling 01387 273784.


